Murdo, Patricia

Subject: FW: Board of Radiologic Technology

From: Klobucar, Lyla

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2013 11:27 AM

To: Murdo, Patricia

Cc: BruceTutvedt@gmail.com; tom@tomberrymt.com; Emarntzen@gmail.com; Moodys@cyberport.net;
rnewbar@gmail.com; lynchryan@gmail.com; facey tom@hotmail.com; lea.whitford@gmail.com; Doyle, Jerri
Subject: Board of Radiologic Technology

To whom it may concern:

| feel that it would be a detriment to diminish our Board of Radiologic Technology.

| believe that if the board is abolished it would affect safety adversely.

How would facilities keep their accreditation?

We value our education and we hope you will too by keeping the Board of Radiologic Technology as is.

Sincerely;
Lyla Klobucar RT (R)(M).



